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A Parish of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Hartford  

¢ƘŜ {ǘΦ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŜƎŀŎȅ CǳƴŘ ƛǎ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ  
ŜƴǎǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƴƎ-ǘŜǊƳ ǎǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ  
ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ŀ ƎƛƊ ƛƴ ƭƛŜǳ ƻŦ ƅƻǿŜǊǎ ǳǇƻƴ ŀ 
ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜϥǎ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ŀǎ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
ǿƛƭƭ ǘƘǊƛǾŜ ǿŜƭƭ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ   

¢ƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ                                          aŀȅ рΣ нлмф 

tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ IƻǳǊǎΥ aƻƴŘŀȅ-CǊƛŘŀȅ  
фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ нΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  

tŀǎǘƻǊ  
¢ƘŜ wŜǾŜǊŜƴŘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ ²ƘȅǘŜΣ усл сру мспн  
 

t!wL{I {¢!CC 
!ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝǾŜ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ-tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ  
aǊǎΦ [ƛǎŀ /ŜǊŎƘƛŀ  
усл сру мспн ƻǊ ǎǘŎŀǘƘȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ  
aǊǎΦ YŀǘƘƛ .ƻƴƴŜǊ  
усл сру птот ƻǊ ƪŀǘƘƛŘǊŜϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ  
¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ hŶŎŜ 
aŀƴǳŜƭŀ IŀƴǎƘŀǿΣ усл сру-мспн ƻǊ 
aŀƴǳŜƭŀƘŀƴǎƘŀǿȅƳϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ aǳǎƛŎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
aǊǎΦ {ǳǎŀƴ ½ȅōŜǊǘ  
усл нмт-лслл ƻǊ ǎǳǎŀƴȊȅōŜǊǘϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
 

CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ  
aǊΦ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ DǊŀǇǇƻƴŜΣ усл сру мспн  
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ  
aǊΦ aƛƪŜ /ƻǳǝƴƘƻ 
усл плу мспф ƻǊ ƳƛƪŜǾƛƴŘŀϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
 

CƛƴŀƴŎŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  
aǊΦ {Ŏƻǧ aǳǊȅŀǎȊ  
усл сфо пмсп 
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŜƎŀŎȅ CǳƴŘ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  
aǊΦ tŜǘŜǊ tŀōƛŎƘΣ усл плу мнрп  
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŀȅ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ  
aǊǎΦ !ƴƴ IƻũƳŀƴΣ усл срм оуут 
aǊΦ {ǘŜǾŜƴ aƻǊŜǧŀΣ усл сру фсол 

Thanks for worshiping with us. 
If you would like to join our parish 

family, fill out a yellow membership form found 
in the vestibule or atrium and mail it to us, drop 

it in the collection basket or 
call us at 658 1642. 

 

We Welcome You to Our  
Family of Faith! 

aŀǎǎκ[ƛǘǳǊƎȅ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΥ  
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ±ƛƎƛƭ ŀǘ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǘ уΥлл ŀΦƳΦΣ ммΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ŀƴŘ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
όaŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ 5ŀȅ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ [ŀōƻǊ 5ŀȅ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘΣ  
bh рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ {ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎύ  
5ŀƛƭȅ aŀǎǎ ŀǘ уΥол ŀΦƳΦΣ aƻƴŘŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ  
ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ ό¸ŜŀǊƭȅύ  
  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴΥ  
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ пΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
 aƻƴŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ сΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ тΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
hǊ ōȅ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 
 
.ŀǇǝǎƳǎ ŀƴŘ .ŀǇǝǎƳŀƭ tǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴΥ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ усл сру мспн  
  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ Iƻƭȅ aŀǘǊƛƳƻƴȅΥ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ усл сру мспн ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ  
с ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ  
  
/ƘƻƛǊ tǊŀŎǝŎŜǎΥ  
!Řǳƭǘτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ тΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
¸ƻǳǘƘτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ сΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
/ƻƴǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊȅ aǳǎƛŎ DǊƻǳǇτ{ǳƴŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
  

.ǳƭƭŜǝƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜΥ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜ bŜǿǎΥ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻΥ 
   StCatherineWebMaster@Comcast.net  
 нср {ǘǊŀǧƻƴ .Ǌƻƻƪ wƻŀŘΣ .ƻȄ мупΣ  
²Ŝǎǘ {ƛƳǎōǳǊȅΣ /ƻƴƴŜŎǝŎǳǘ лслфн  
¢ŜƭΥ усл сру мспн κCŀȄΥ ууу нфт омоп  
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ǎǘŎŀǘƘȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦǎǘŎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜΦƛƴŦƻ Facebook Page:  
St. Catherine of Siena Parish-West Simsbury CT 

WELCOME! 
We welcome all visitors who are celebrating with us today. As is 
our custom at St. Catherine of Siena, please remain in your pew 
for the singing of the first and last verses of the recessional 
hymn. 

mailto:StCatherineWebMaster@Comcast.net
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¶ Saturday, May 4th @ 5:00 p.m. Mass  

 for Lucia Brancato, requested by her family; 

¶ Sunday, May 5th @ 8:00 am Mass for  

 Ray Rooney, birthday remembrance ,  

 requested by his family;  

¶ Sunday, May 5th @ 11:00 am Mass for  

 Vivian Stephenson, requested by her family;  

¶ Sunday, May 5th @ 5:00 pm Mass for  

 Marianne Ferris;  

¶ Monday, May 6th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for 
 David Paul Szymaszek ;  

 requested by Susan & Paul Szymaszek;  
¶ Tuesday, May 7th @ 8:30 Mass for  

 John Warden, 8th anniversary;  

¶ Tuesday, May 7th @ 9 a.m. Adoration;  

¶ Wednesday, May 8th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for  

 Special Intention ;  

¶ Wednesday, May 8th @ 9:00 a.m.,  

 Rosary for Peace;  

¶ Friday, May 10th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for  

 Susan and Hugh Jack Caldwell , 

  requested by their family; 

¶ Friday, May 10th @ 9:00 a.m.;  

 Chaplet of Divine Mercy;  

¶ Saturday, May 11th @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for  

 All Mothers;  

¶ Sunday, May 12th @ 8:00 am Mass for  

¶  All Mothers;  

¶ Sunday, May 12th @ 11:00 am Mass for  

 All Mothers;  and, 

¶ Sunday, May 12th @ 5:00 pm Mass for  

 All Mothers . 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS  

Offertory Collection  
Weekly Collection.               $10,313.14 

    Loose Cash/Checks           $  1,380.00 

    Envelopes                          $  8,933.14 

Easterééé.ééééé..$     305.00(additional) 

Cathedraticum*                   -$     412.53 

School Tax*                         -$     412.53 
*Parish taxes paid to the Archdiocese for  

services to the parish.  

Pantry Partnersééééé.$    5,947.00 

 

This weekõs second collection  

is for Repair & Refurbishment. 

Faith Formation News  
 CONGRATULATIONS to our parish 
children who received the Blessed Sacrament 
for the first time Saturday! These children, a 
beautiful sign of faith, will be present at the 11 am 
Mass today and will lead the recessional  
procession to the Blessed Mother Garden for the 
May Crowning. All are invited to participate in 
this beautiful Catholic Tradition. 

 Faith Formation Registration is 
coming in May! For those who are 
 re-registering children, Grades Kindergarten 
through Grade 10 (Confirmation II) an email and 
online re-registration will be coming on May 16th. 
For those families who will register a child for the 
first time, K-10, please complete a blue "New  
Student Registration Form" found in the atrium 
and vestibule of the church. Please contact Kathi  
Bonner, Director of Faith Formation to register in 
person at 860.658.4737 or Kathidre@aol.com. 

Sanctuary Lamp 
Memorial  

 

This week it burns for  

Hugh Jack Caldwell,  

requested by  

the Hammond Family. 

Wedding Banns II 
 

Maria Pereira &  
Christopher Pass  

May 17, 2019 

& 
 

Arielle Wezdenko &  
Mark Wagoner  
May 18, 2019 

mailto:Kathidre@aol.com
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Third Sunday of Easter 
 The TriduumñHoly Weekñin the explanation of 
the Passion, death and Resurrection of Christ was all 
about the unconditional love of God for all of us, through 
His Son Jesus.  
 Today we hear of Christõs focus on love once 
againñbut this love, which is again meant for us all, 
comes in a restoring act of Peter through Godõs mercy.  
 Todayõs gospel has some pretty interesting parts to 
itñparts that are meant to make us ponder what Christ is 
asking of us and how we are going to respond to being 
both loved and challenged in our own faith liveséif we 
truly wish to be Christõs disciples. 
 Last week the gospel evidenced Christ revealing 
Himself to His apostles in the upper room. Imagine it,  
Jesus appears risen from the dead to His apostles, think of 
the excitement that must have stirred up in them; but, 
now this week those same apostles who witnessed the 
power of God in the Risen Christ are simply returning to 
their old lives and jobsñfishing? Seems a bit odd to me, 
doesnõt it? After all, if you just witnessed the resurrection 
of Christ would your first move be to just go back to  
everyday òway of livingóñor would you be so energized 
and so filled with the Holy Spirit you wouldnõt be on fire 
and want to tell everyone what you knew? I think weõd all 
be proclaiming the Good News, for sure.  
 Each Sunday we memorialize the Easter  
Resurrection of Christñand even though we have not  
literally witnessed the Resurrectionñwe do all have [an] 
experience(s) of the love of God in our livesñby our birth, 
in our families, by all of the blessings we have received, by 
the very fact that we are alive; and with eyes of faith we 
can know more. In fact, Christ calls us to be similarly  
energized by our faith so that we can continue to pass on 
this Love of God in our marriages, families, work and  
community. 
 Bob Dylan noted that Love òéis blowing in the 
wind.ó Let us grab on to that windñthe Holy Spiritñand 
welcome the breeze-of-faith into our lives to inspire us to 
be Christ through forgiveness of a family member or friend 
who has hurt us, by letting us be Christ through the way 
we seek to right injustices, by caring about and feeding of 
the hungry, by having concern for the homeless or  
teaching the ignorant Truth, or even by being Christ in 
giving of our blessings and sharing them with someone 
who has none. It is called doing ordinary acts with  
extraordinary kindness.  
 Todayõs gospel has Jesus call Peter to feed His 
sheep and tend His lambs. This call also continues  in our 
modern lives. We are asked, like Peter, to imitate Jesus in 
the world by caring and feeding those who have nothing. 
We are asked in Love to become a person of Love. To seek 
righteousness and to not be afraid to do the work of the 

Lord in our time and place. Notice in todayõs gospel that 
the followers of Jesus are unsuccessful at fishing after a 
long night of work. Jesus comes, risen from the dead, 
and instructs them to cast the net over the right side of 
the boat. And after following His instructions, the  
disciples are successful. A good lesson for us today. Do 
we hear the Word of God? Do we listen to His  
teachings or do we try to amend them to fit our time 
and place? Someone once said, that even if no one believes or 
accepts the truth, it is still truth. Our Lord asks us to hear 
Him and to follow Him. To feed His sheep and tend to 
His lambs.  Will we have the courage and the faith to do 
that? Will we continue the mission and ministry of  
Jesus Christ in-and-through His church by being His 
disciples? 
 

Mission Work and Our Part  
 Too busy to commit to a full dayõs work of  
missionary activity? Canõt spend an afternoon at a  
shelter or rehab a home, paint a fence or help out an  
elderly neighbor?  
 Over the next two weekends you will have a 
grand opportunity to help with one of the above  
mentioned ministries and corporal and spiritual works 
of mercy without even giving up an afternoon or even 
five or ten minutes. How? 
 Our Youth Ministry is working on another  
mission trip. This time instead of urban Boston they 
will travel to upstate New York and work with people 
in rural setting. There will be yard work, house repairs 
and other manual labor. They will have opportunities to 
see how it feels to be of service to another. Christ gave 
us the perfect example of caring: He encountered the 
poor and the sick and the disadvantaged and He did not 
remove them from His sight but rather engaged them 
and entered into their lives. He fed them, healed them, 
He cared for them. Today, our younger parishioners 
who are really starting out in the own faith lives, will be 
doing similar acts of compassion. 
 And you can help. And it can be fun too. For $20 
you can purchase a Boston Red Sox lawn sign (yeah, 
thereõs another team being offered too buté) and show 
your pride in our New England team (when in Romeé) 
as well as support the good works of our own youth 
ministry young adults. Inspire them with your support 
to continue the work of Christ and His Church. Buy a 
lawn sign and receive a Fenway Frankñthe more lawn 
signs you buy, the more Fenway Franks (Americaõs best 
hotdog) you getéand the more good works you do by 
supporting our youth. Help them join the Catholic team 
of Disciples. 
 You canõt take me out to the ballpark and you 
can take your lawn signs out to your front lawn as well 
as help take the youth on their summer mission trip. 
Thanks for your support. Go Red Sox!  

   FROM FATHER MICHAEL... 
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YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS  
 TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME ï 
Did you know that Babe Ruth once devoured a dozen 
hot dogs and eight bottles of soda between games of 
a doubleheader? And, that Babe Ruth played for 
three teams: Boston Red Sox,1914ï1919. New York 
Yankees, 1920ï1934. Boston Braves, 1935. Or, that 
Americans put away 7 billion hot dogs during peak 
season (between Memorial Day and Labor Day). And 
what distinguishes a hot dog from a frankfurter or 
wiener? Well, for answers to these trivia questions, 
and for a hot dog of your own, come support our 
Summer Mission Team 2019. They will be selling 
lawn signs to raise money for their week of service 
away in Warrensburg, NY. Free Fenway Frank 
with every sign (after all Masses except the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass. See our pre-order form in this weekôs  
bulletin. Signs cost $20, and will be on sale after all 
Masses on May 4th and May 11th weekends. Be on 
the lookout for Red Sox (and Yankeesïsshhhïdonôt 
tell Father) lawn signs.  
 Congratulations to our Junior and Senior 
High Youth Ministry teens at the conclusion of 
another year of Youth Ministry where Faith, Fun, 
Friendship, Service and Community come together. 
REGISTRATION for the 2019-2020 year will begin 
soon. Watch for upcoming details and for more  
information on our summer programs. 
 Welcome to all our current sixth gradersï
soon to be 7th graders ï to our Junior High Youth 
Ministry Program. Please join us at our summer 
event (see below). Come see what we are all about!  
 

SUMMER EVENTS: 
SENIOR HIGH YOUTH MINISTRY 

 Time to register for Sunday, May 19th, 
8:30 a.m.-WALK MS with Team St. Catherine-
University of St. Joseph, West Hartford. To register, 
please email Mrs. Hanshaw and indicate t-shirt size.  
 Sunday, June 2nd, 7:00 a.m.ï4:00 p.m.-
Reach for the STARSïPediatric Cancer  
Survivorship Celebration at University of St. Joseph. 
Volunteers are needed to help make this a fun day for 
over 100 young cancer survivors and their families 
who attend. Sign up for any shift beginning as early 
as 7:00 a.m. and ending at 4:00 p.m. If you are  
interested, please email Mrs. Hanshaw. Families  
welcome.  
 Graduating seniors, incoming freshmen, 
and everyone in between. SAVE THE DATE-
Friday, July 19th, 6:00 p.m., for a fun evening of 
games, barbeque dinner, bonfire and sômores, and a 
ñlock-downò sleepover. We may not sleep, but it is 
sure to be a fun-filled evening and a last chance  
   Continued on next column 

SUPPORT OUR SUMMER  
MISSION TRIP TEAMï 

PRE-ORDER YOUR BASEBALL 
LAWN SIGNS  
 
NAME______________________________ 
ADDRESS________________________________ 

PHONE ï HOME __________________________  
CELL _________________________ 

 
Select a team and how many signs you 
would like. Cost $20/sign. 
 
RED SOX _______________ 
YANKEES  _______________ 
 
Return this form this week to  
St. Catherine of Siena, 265 Stratton Brook 
Rd ( P.O. Box 184, if mailing),  
West Simsbury, CT 06092, or email to 
Manuelahanshawym@gmail.com. 

Youth Ministry Continuedééé. 
opportunity to see some of your youth ministry 
friends before summer ends. 
 

JUNIOR HIGH YOUTH MINISTRY 
 Current 6th, 7th and 8th graders - SAVE 
THE DATE ï Monday, July 15th, Mini-Golf and Ice 
Cream-details to come shortly. 

If anyone lost a  
silver bangle bracelet  
during Holy Week 
Services please call the  
office, 860-658-1642. 

A pedometer was also found. 
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Upcoming Parish Meetings & Events  

May 
-3ÁÔȟ τÔÈȾ3ÕÎȟ υÔÈɂ"ÁÓÅÂÁÌÌ 3ÉÇÎ 3ÁÌÅ-9ÏÕÔÈ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ-
3ÕÎȟ υÔÈɂ#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ,ÉÔÕÒÇÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÒÄȟ 2(ȟ ρρ ÁȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ υÔÈɂ-ÁÙ 0ÒÏÃÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ ρς .ÏÏÎ 
-3ÕÎȟ υÔÈɂ#ÏÎÔÅÍÐÏÒÁÒÙ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ τ ÐȢÍȢ 
--ÏÎȟ φÔÈɂ#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ φ ÐȢÍȢ  
--ÏÎȟ φÔÈɂ2ÏÓÁÒÙȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ χ ÐȢÍȢ 
--ÏÎȟ φÔÈɂ-ÅÎȭÓ #ÌÕÂ %ØÅÃȟ ,ÉÂÒÁÒÙȟ χȡππ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÕÅÓȟ χÔÈɂ!ÄÕÌÔ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ χȡσπ ÐȢÍȢ 
-7ÅÄȟ ψÔÈɂ-ÅÎȭÓ #ÌÕÂȟ 2(ȟ φȡσπ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÈÕÒÓȟ ωÔÈɂ'ÉÒÌ 3ÃÏÕÔÓȟ 2(ȟ χ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÁÔȟ ρρÔÈȾ3ÕÎȟ ρςÔÈɂ"ÁÓÅÂÁÌÌ 3ÉÇÎ 3ÁÌÅ-9ÏÕÔÈ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ 
-3ÁÔȟ ρρÔÈȾ3ÕÎȟ ρςÔÈɂ"ÁÂÙ "ÏÔÔÌÅ $ÒÉÖÅ 
-3ÕÎȟ ρςÔÈɂ#ÏÆÆÅÅ  Ǫ $ÏÎÕÔÓȟ ω ÁȢÍȢ Ǫ ρς ÎÏÏÎȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ ρςÔÈɂ#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ,ÉÔÕÒÇÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÒÄȟ 2(ȟ ρρ ÁȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟρςÔÈɂ#ÏÎÔÅÍÐÏÒÁÒÙ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ τ ÐȢÍȢ 
--ÏÎȟ ρσÔÈɂ#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ φ ÐȢÍȢ  
--ÏÎȟ ρσÔÈɂ-ÁÓÓ ÁÔ -Ã,ÅÁÎ (ÏÍÅȟ ρρ ÁȢÍȢ 
-4ÕÅÓȟ ρτÔÈɂ!ÄÕÌÔ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ χȡσπ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÁÔȟ ρψÔÈɂ0ÁÎÔÒÙ 0ÁÒÔÎÅÒÓȟ 6ÅÓÔÉÂÕÌÅȟ ω ÁÍȢ 
-3ÁÔȟ ρψÔÈɂ&ÅÅÄ ÔÈÅ (ÕÎÇÒÙ 
-3ÕÎȟ ρωÔÈɂ#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ,ÉÔÕÒÇÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÒÄȟ 2(ȟ ρρ ÁȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ ρωÔÈɂ,ÉÖÉÎÇ 2ÏÓÁÒÙȟ ρς .ÏÏÎȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ ρωÔÈɂ3ÔȢ %ÌÉÚÁÂÅÔÈ (ÏÕÓÅȟ ÐÁÒËÉÎÇ ÌÏÔȟ σȡτυ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟρωÔÈɂ#ÏÎÔÅÍÐÏÒÁÒÙ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ τ ÐȢÍȢ 
--ÏÎȟ ςπÔÈɂ0ÒÁÙÅÒ 3ÈÁ×Ìȟ ,ÉÂÒÁÒÙȟ σ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÕÅÓȟ ςρÓÔɂ!ÄÕÌÔ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ χȡσπ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÈÕÒÓȟ ςσÒÄɂ'ÉÒÌ 3ÃÏÕÔÓȟ 2(ȟ χȡππ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÈÕÒÓȟ ςσÒÄɂ&ÏÒ×ÁÒÄ ×ÉÔÈ &ÁÉÔÈȟ ,ÉÂÒÁÒÙȟ χ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÁÔȟ ςυÔÈɂ2ÅÔÕÒÎ "ÁÂÙ "ÏÔÔÌÅÓ ÆÏÒ 3ÔȢ 'ÅÒÁÒÄ 
--ÏÎ ςφÔÈɂ-ÅÍÏÒÉÁÌ $ÁÙȟ /ÆПÉÃÅ #ÌÏÓÅÄȟ .Ï -Ã,ÅÁÎ  
  (ÏÍÅ -ÁÓÓȟ .Ï #ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȢ 
-4ÕÅÓȟ ςψÔÈɂ!ÄÕÌÔ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌȟ -2ȟ χȡσπ ÐȢÍȢ 
-&ÒÉȟ σρÓÔɂ-ÅÎȭÓ #ÌÕÂ 'ÏÌÆ /ÕÔÉÎÇ 

The May Procession is today, Sunday,  
May 5th at the 11 am Mass. In keeping with 
our Catholic Tradition, we honor Mary during the 
month of May beginning with the May Procession 
which begins with 11 am Mass. Our First  
Communicants will lead us in prayer in hymn for 
the Mary Crowning in the procession to the Mary 
Statue. All are invited to stay for this brief but 

beautiful eventΦ 

Annual Baby Bottle Drive to  
benefit St. Gerard's Center for 
Life , Motherôs Day Weekend, 
May 11th and 12th Pledge cards or 
bottles will be distributed after all 
weekend Masses and collected after 
the weekend of May 25th and 26th. 

Thank you for your generosity as we partner together 
to keep this pro-life mission alive in the greater  
Hartford area! (Baby bottles & envelopes should be 
returned in the bins left behind by May 25th.) 

Parishionerõs Corporal 

 Works of Mercy &  

Parish Ministry News  

Pantry Partners  
 Thank you to all of our parishioners 
for generously donating to SCPP via the 
second collection this past weekend. Your 
contributions enable this ministry to continue to 
extend food assistance to families right here in 
Simsbury. In partnership with Marandino's 
Supermarket, we are able to provide fresh eggs, 
fruit and vegetables along with frozen meats to 
20 families. The next distribution date is May 
18th.  

FEED THE HUNGRY  
The next Feed the Hungry visit to 
prepare and serve lunch in  
Hartford will be Saturday, May 
18th, leaving St. Catherine at  
9:30 a.m. and returning by  
1:30 p.m. Teens and adult  
volunteers are needed. Sign up in 
the vestibule to reserve your spot. 
The homeless are always in need of your generosity!   

St. Elizabeth House 

St. Elizabeth House-next service 
date is May 19th. Food needs to be ready to 
serve (casseroles hot, salad pre-cut) and at 
the church by 3:45 p.m. Please sign up in the 
atrium. Questions, please contact Leila Bruno 

at (860) 392-8585. Thank you! 
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR 
THE LIVING ROSARY,  

the best example of community prayer to petition 
Mary for our public and most private intentions, 
Sunday, May 19th immediately following 
11am Mass. We will gather at approximately 
noon in the Church proper and seek 61 prayerful 
people, "human beads" if you will, to encircle 
the pews and engage in this Marian devotional.  
Father Michael and the Womenôs Club Ministry 
invite all ministries, families of all ages and new 
parishioners; your participation is welcomed and 
encouraged. Sealed envelopes with your private 
intentions can be presented in a glass bowl in the 
Sanctuary and subsequently processed to the 
Mary Garden for burning to ñliftò your prayers. 
No prior experience is necessary! Hand-outs will 
be provided. Please register on-line through 
www.stcatherine.info or in the Atrium. 

 
 

We look forward to 
praying the  

Glorious Mysteries of 
the Rosary  

together on May 19th! 

.&/z4 $-6# .*/*453: &7&/54 

 
Regular Meeting on Wednesday,  
May 8th, 6:30 p.m. in Russell Hall. 

 

Burgers & the Bible, Mondays in June,  
beginning on the  3rd, 6 p.m. All men of the parish 
are welcome, & encouraged to join us for burger 
and an Introduction to the Four Gospels. RSVPôs 
are appreciated. Please contact Lou Daniels, 
 lmdaniels57@gmail.com, 860-916-3577. 

 
Save the Date for the Old Fashioned Parish 

Picnic on Saturday, September 14th.  
More details to follow. And, 

 
ST. CATHERINE OF SIENAôS ANNUAL 

CHARITY GOLF OUTING,  
THE HALO OPEN 

 

-Friday May 31, 2019, Noon Shotgun Start 
At Simsbury Farms Golf Club. $150 per golfer 
which includes 18 holes and cart, boxed lunch,  
buffet dinner back at Russell Hall, catered by 
KANEôS MARKET.  
-All are welcome. Proceeds go back to commu-
nity projects and other St. Catherine minis-
tries. 
 

Ways you can support this wonderful event: 
 Please consider playing. Single, Twosome 
or Foursome.  If you are a single happy to match 
you with other golfers.  Men and Women prizes. 
 Canôt play, no problem. Tee signs are 
$100.  Honor someone in your family, your  
business, a graduate or in memory of. 
 Donations.  A major part of this fundraiser 
is our auction and raffle.  Please contact Ed  
Bouquillon if you have an item that we might raf-
fle or auction.  Edôs # is 860.992.6579 or by email 
at edbouquillon@comcast.net.  
 Join us for dinner.  Best buffet in town! 
$50 for adults and $15 for children under 10. 
 More Info, please contact: Lou Daniels 
860.916.3577, Ed Bouquillon 860.992.6579  

 or Kevin Frazier 860.712.0764. 

 Unfortunately, the 
weather did not  
cooperate in the fall for 
our annual Leaf Rake. 
There may be some  
people in our  
community that still 
need to get a clean-up. 
Before contacting any of 
these folks, I am looking 

to see if there is any desire, or more  
importantly availability in schedules to gather 
for a clean-up. I would like to schedule this for 
5/18 at 7:30 a.m. Please contact Bill Tagliatela 
at wtagliatela@gmail.com if you are able to 
help with the postponed Fall Leaf Rake. Once 
we see the availability of rakers/blowers, we 
can determine if it can be done and contact the 
folks from the fall list. 

http://www.stcatherine.info
mailto:edbouquillon@comcast.net
mailto:wtagliatela@gmail.com
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THE CONNECTICUT CATHOLIC MENôS  
CONFERENCE IS LOOKING FOR LEADERS! 
 Weôre seeking men to take on the awesome 
challenge of being a Parish Captain, to reach out to 
your brothers and invite them to this yearôs  

Connecticut Catholic Menôs Conference. If youôve 
experienced the incredible benefits of attending the 
conference, why not share it with the men of your 
parish? 
 A Parish Captain prays for the success of 
the 10/19/19 conference and the men God will call 
to attend. He puts up the poster at church, recruits 
men through phone calls, emails, one-to-one  
contact, registration for the conference, and  
possibly arranges a group of men to get there! All 
efforts are helpful. 
 Come join our brotherhood of leaders and 
experience the joy of leading other men closer to 
Christ. Please help out by registering at 
www.ctcatholicmen.org. Go to the Parish Captain 
section and click "sign up". We will have our 2nd 
Annual parish captain training on June 1st and we 
would like to send you an invite. More questions? 
Email ctcatholicmensconference@gmail.com. 

Save the Date  
10 th Annual Bishop Rosazza  
Social Justice Conference  

òRooted in Faith-Reimagining Charityó 
Saturday, June 8, 2019  

The Pastoral Center, Bloomfield, CT  
Sponsored by the Office for Catholic Social 
Justice Ministry of the Archdiocese of Hartford. 
Contact us for more information. Phone:  
 (860) 242-5573 Ext 2688.  
Email: info.ocsjm@aohct.org. 

to the parish families 
who have made 
 a gift or pledge  
commitment to the 
2019 Archbishopôs 

Annual Appeal.  
If you have not yet had the opportunity, please 
consider prayerfully supporting the many ñGood 
Worksò of the Archdiocese. Every gift will be 
gratefully received and sincerely appreciated. 

!ÒÏÕÎÄ /ÕÒ  
!ÒÃÈÄÉÏÃÅÓÅ ÏÆ  

(ÁÒÔÆÏÒÄȣ 

Franciscan Sports Banquet 
and Silent Auction 

Enjoy a lovely evening at the Aqua Turf Club 
and meet honored guests Jay Wright, Head 

Menôs Basketball Coach, Villanova, and  
Sharon Robinson, daughter of Jackie Robinson, 
while supporting two Catholic ministries,  
Franciscan Home Care and Hospice Care and the 

Franciscan Life Center. The Franciscan Sports 
Banquet and Silent Auction is June 4, 2019, from 
5:30 to 9:30 p.m. Tickets are $65.00/person.  

Children 12 and under $30.00. Make your  
reservations by calling 203-237-8084 or  
visiting franciscanhc.org or flcenter.org. 

http://www.ctcatholicmen.org
mailto:ctcatholicmensconference@gmail.com

